
Osmington Bay Residential Trip

Dear Parents and Carers,

When your child is in Year 6, we are excited to be able to offer them an amazing opportunity to visit PGL

Osmington Bay. This trip provides children with wonderful outdoor experiences. It also helps them to build

their team work, resilience and deep-thinking skills which support their learning back at school.

For more information about the amazing facilities at PGL Osmington Bay please visit

https://adventureholidays.pgl.co.uk/camps/osmington-bay/

We have a provisional booking for the trip from Monday 30th September to Friday 4th October 2024.
Children will travel by coach on Monday 30th September and then return to the school to be collected by

parents on the Friday afternoon. The total cost of the trip is £425 which includes all meals, activities, access

to the centre’s facilities and return coach travel.

If you would like your child to attend this trip we need you to do the following by 22nd March 2024:

1. Fill out this form: https://forms.gle/Cn4LERyk7XLfTLdA9
2. Pay a £50 deposit using your SchoolMoney Account

You will then pay the remainder of the cost in instalments consisting of:

● £54.12 due by 30th April 2024
● £54.12 due by 31st May
● £54.12 due by 30th June
● £53.12 due by 31st July

● £53.12 due by 31st Aug

● £53.12 due by 30th Sep

● Final balance of £53.28 due by 31st Oct

We will be holding an information evening for parents in the summer term where we will be able to share

details on the activities we have chosen, equipment needed and menus for the week. If you have any

questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to speak to me.

Yours Faithfully

Miss C Stoneman

Year 6 Lead

https://adventureholidays.pgl.co.uk/camps/osmington-bay/
https://forms.gle/Cn4LERyk7XLfTLdA9

